
Palace Update 
 
As you may know, one of the big changes 
that will take place at camp in 2016 is the 
construction of the new Palace.  

With any big project, plans can sometimes 
change, and adjustments need to be made 
along the way. The Board of Directors and 
the Building Committee want to insure that 
the new palace will meet the needs of camp 
for years to come, and some of the 
adjustments to the original plan have resulted in a change in the 
construction timetable. 

The new Palace will not be completed in time for the opening of 
camp.  The plan is to stop work on the construction during the 
summer so as not to interfere with camp activities, and to resume 
in September with completion scheduled by the year’s end.  

Have no fear, Jody will still be living at camp but will have a 
chance to enjoy a different view for the first time in many 
summers. 

Future newsletters will include updates and pictures of the 
progress. 


